November 2, 1967

N. M. 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Al Ulibari

Re: Archie M. Speir
SRLG Unit Well No. 33-C,
Sec. 2-18-27, Red Lake
Pool, Eddy County, N. M.

Dear Al:

A field inspection of the subject well reveals that the
same is located approximately 50 feet north of the location
shown in our files. Please correct your records to show the
location as 280' FNL, 1650' FWL rather than 330' FNL, 1650°
FWL as now shown.

By copy of this letter, the EDP Section is requested to
correct their records accordingly.

Very truly yours,

01l Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/jw
cc: Herman Baur
OCC Santa Fe, N. M,



